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8th July 2020 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

KIDS’ CLUB 2020-2021 
 
As you know from my letter dated 6th July we are delighted to be able to offer Kids’ Club both 
before and after school at all 3 of our schools from September. 
 
However, COVID-19 guidelines do mean that we need to plan our staffing and pupil groups 
before the end of this term.  To allow us to make those plans please complete and return the 
attached forms by the end of the day on Tuesday 14th July at the latest.   
 
Forms can be sent back to the Kids’ Club email address detailed on the ‘Terms & 
Conditions’ page or dropped off at the school office. 
 
Please note that if forms are not received by 14th July we will be unable to guarantee a place 
for September. 
 
If you require a hard copy of the forms please contact school. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Sarah Moore 
Executive Headteacher 


